
 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release   

May 21, 2021 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 

GRAND BLANC, Mich. – The following statement was provided by The Ally Challenge presented 

by McLaren at 4:30 p.m. on Friday, May 21, 2021.  

 

The Ally Challenge presented by McLaren opened ticket sales for the 2021 tournament on 

November 20 of last year, with the goal of hosting fans at Warwick Hills Golf & Country Club the 

week of August 23. Based on the CDC’s new guidance relative to fully vaccinated and 

unvaccinated individuals and the State of Michigan’s updated ‘Vacc to Normal’ plan released 

yesterday, we are pleased to announce that the 2021 tournament will welcome fans at 100% 

capacity for the fourth playing of The Ally Challenge, including the Community Concert on 

Saturday, August 28, featuring Little Big Town.  

 

For more information about The Ally Challenge, including ticket sales and how to volunteer, 

please visit theallychallenge.com. For the latest Ally Challenge news and updates on social 

media follow the tournament on Twitter and Instagram at @AllyChallenge and on Facebook at 

Facebook.com/AllyChallenge. 

 

 
 

 

 

Media Contact 

Thomas P. Sprouse  

Director of Communications,  

The Ally Challenge presented by McLaren  

E-Mail: tsprouse@hnssports.com  

Office: 614-889-6791  

Mobile: 614-519-1873 
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